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September 30, 2002

Dear Friends:

1 am pleased to extend my best wishes to the Lyme Disease
Association and the Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force for a successful

Time for Lyme gala benefit.

Lyme Disease in Connecticut continues to rise at an astonishing
rate. While the national rate of infection is between two to
three percent, some communities in Connecticut are afflicted with a rate
as high as 36 percent. As Lyme Disease emerges as the number one
vector-borne disease in the United States and as one of the fastest
growing infectious diseases in our nation, it is clear that we must double
our efforts to prevent and treat this often debilitating illness.

This year’s tri-state gala will take us one step closer to making the
dream of an endowed research center at Columbia University a reality.
As Chairman of the Subcommittee on Children and Families, I am
particularly pleased that this state-of-the-art research facility will focus
on the treatment and prevention of Lyme Disease in children as well as in
adults. ‘

Again, I commend you as you continue the urgent fight against
Lyme Disease. By participating in tonight’s benefit, you have already
made a difference.

CHRISTOPHER J. DODD
United States Senator





